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TESSITURA MONTI S.p.a in a.s. 

 

Pursuant art. 61 Dlgs 270/99 on 10th November 2020 the Extraordinary Commissioner, 

obtained the positive opinion of Surveillance Committee,  has submitted to the Ministry 

of Economic Development the Quarterly Report (quarterly July – September 2020) on 

the progress of the business and the implementation of the Restructuring Plan. 

The Extraordinary Commissioner has also submitted the Report to the Venice Court as 

required by law. 

 

Maserada sul Piave, November 11th 2020 

 

The Extraordinary Commissioner 

Dr. Fabio Pettinato 

 

 


